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Status ReportStatus Report

It's been a great winter!
And despite our recent run of warm weather and
unprecedented rate of snowmelt, IT'S NOT
OVER YET!
The annual Slush Rush will take place tomorrow
-- Saturday, March 24!
We will operate the South Star Triple Chair only,
from 9a-4p, with 4 trails, mini park set-up, pond
skimming in the base lodge area, sunny skies
and 50F temps! Lift tickets will be $10 for
Juniors and $15 for adults.
The annual Sunrise Ski on Sunday, March 25 will
be the official end of the 2011-2012 season.
Unfortunately, we will not be able to operate the
North Star Double Chair; we will begin hiking



from the base lodge at 5:00 am, and hike back
down after sunrise -- skis are optional.
We hope you will help us celebrate the end of
the season in style -- GO BIG! one more time!
Check out our facebook page for pictures of all
the fun -- you might just find yourself in the
Photo of the Day!

As always...
THINK SNOW!
All the best,

Mark Shea

Marketing/SnowSchool Director

 

GO BIG!GO BIG!

 

Don't forget to get your
GO BIG! t-shirts...

http://www.facebook.com/bigrock.ski.area


now available
in HOT colors

and Youth Large
and Adult sizes!

GO BIG!
HOODIES are HERE!

 

Vintage Bigrock Posters        Vintage Bigrock Posters        

GET YOURS TODAY!
Just $20!

To purchase, stop by the Bigrock Ticket Office or Rental
Shop or call Maine Winter Sports Center 207-492-1444 to
have one (or more) shipped directly to you!
 



    

Not interested any more?

http://www.youtube.com/BigrockSkiArea
https://twitter.com/#!/SkiBigrockMaine
http://www.facebook.com/bigrock.ski.area

